



Parent Newsletter

Spring Term 4 – Wednesday 26th January 2022

We have spent much of this week visiting all of the classes and catching up with all of the children. It has been great to see the children enjoying learning about the various topics that each class are doing. A highlight of each week is listening in to the conversations that take place during the 'book buddies' sessions when the older children spend time with their younger book buddy. The children look out for each other at lunch and playtimes.

As you can see from the table below that Covid is still with us. A huge thank you to all of our amazing staff, many whom have had to swap classes in order to ensure cover across the school. Let's hope things improve quickly.

	Positive Cases		Positive Cases
RK	2	RH	0
IMC	1	IJ	5
2E	1	2HR	0
3C	0	3T	1
4B	0	4SB	1
5ES	0	5M	0
60	1	6B	2
Staff	8		

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney

Bake Sale	On Friday the 4th February, Year I will be holding a bake sale with sweet and savoury goodies to buy. All dietary requirements will be catered for. The sale will take place in the infant playground. Bakes will be priced from 50p and proceeds will go towards something new for the Year I classroom & pupils. We look forward to seeing you there.		
School Dinner	The cost of school dinners for the next half term will be:		
Cost	Per Day: £2.25 Per week: £11.25 Half term: £65.25 Please ensure any balances are cleared before the end of this half term. Mrs Khan does send out regular reminders for outstanding payments, however if you have any queries or would like to check please email her on skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk		
Dates for the Diary	Friday 4th February	Bake Sale – Infant playground, after school	
	Friday I Ith February	Last day of half term	
	Monday 21st February	Inset Day (no children in school)	



Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/59538